
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE NOVEMBER 5, 2001 

STAFF TO ATTEND COMMUNITY MEETING 

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends that staff be present at a community meeting to address 
area residents and gather information regarding Jardin Drive. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the meeting is to gather information from the area residents 

Conclusion 

That staff attend a community meeting.  
 

Report prepared by: 

Antonette DiNovo, Council Administrative Assistant to Councillor Mario G. Racco 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Mario G. Racco 
 


